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A Message to “Friends at Shipton”.

My most grateful and sincere thanks to all of you for the most unexpected
and very generous cheque for £557 which I received from Maleolm Cochrane
during my afterncon visit to the Shipton Evergreens Club on 11th June.
I was totally overwhelmed and amazed at this wonderful surprise and for
once words failed me (almost), as they seem so inadequate.

At a suitable time I hope to purchase a desk/chest in which to store the
increasing amount of paper and information involved in all my hobbies and
interests.

Again, thank you ALL for a wonderful retirement present and beautiful
card.

Janet Wallace

Mrs. Minnie Pratley presenting the cheque to Janet on behalf of the people
of Shipton at the Evergreen's meeting.



